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NORWEGIAN REFUGEE COUNCIL (NRC)
18/NRC-NOT/NG/2024 – CONSTRUCTION OF 150 VIP LATRINES IN YOLA SOUTH

Norwegian Refugee Council (NRC) welcomes you to the tender notification of 377548, Construction of 150 VIP latrines in Yola South.
NRC is an independent, humanitarian, non-profit, non-governmental organisation, which provides assistance, protection and durable
solutions to refugees and internally displaced persons worldwide.
NRC promotes and protects the rights of people who have been forced to flee their countries, or their homes within their countries. It is
the only Norwegian organisation that specializes in international efforts aimed at this target group.
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